Jenny Leaman

From:

stewartstreet@cignall.com.au

Sent:

Tuesday, 9 June 2015 4:39 PM

To:

tfg

Subject:

Objection Submission

Attachments:

Petition 1.JPG; Petition 2.JPG; Petition 3.JPG

Follow Up Flag: Flag Status:

Follow up Flagged

Categories:

Red Category

Dear Jenny,

Further to my email from Palmer's Tobacconist, this is my new business name that I would also like to register as an objection to the TFG Bill. As an owner of a retail shop, this bill would seriously affect my business.

I am attaching a copy of the petition I have asked my customers to read and sign of their own free will. This petition has only been on the counter for 2 business days and we already have over 40 signatures from people who disagree with this bill.

If it was a federal government bill, this would be entirely different. As it stands, it would only be detrimental to Tasmania businesses.

Regards Helen Gosling Cignall Stewart Street Devonport 7310 03 6424 5451